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To:   Commercial Occupancies within Campbell County   
 
From:  Stuart Burnham, Fire Marshal   
 
Date:  January 26, 2024 
 
Re:  Life Safety Inspection Vault (LIV) 
 
 
In February 2024, the Campbell County Fire Department will be implementing Life 

Safety Inspection Vault (LIV), which is a web-based technology service and analytic 

suite that assists Fire Prevention to proactively oversee life safety systems and ensure 

a safer community.  Fire Prevention is utilizing LIV to efficiently manage and maximize 

the inspection, testing, and maintenance of the fire and life safety systems that 

require annual third-party inspections. If you are receiving a letter from Fire 

Prevention stating you are due for an inspection, the system is working. If you have 

questions or are concerned about the validity of the letter, please contact Fire 

Marshal Stuart Burnham at sburnham@ ccfire.us 
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